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23RD SEPTEMBER, 2024                     REF: DeKUT/AA/STUDENT MATERS/102 
 

NOTICE TO THE SECOND YEAR STUDENTS 
 

REGISTRATION FOR THE SEPTEMBER-DECEMBER 2024 SEMESTER 
 
Good morning to you all as you start the Third week of September-December 2024 
Semester. 
 
Kindly note that as per the DeKUT fees payment Policy, students must pay at least 60% 
of the household fees by the Fourth Week of the Semester.  This is therefore to advise you 
to make the arrangements and register latest by Friday, 4th October, 2024. 
 
Further, I wish to clarify that when the Government of Kenya implemented the New 
Funding Model, the Institutions were advised to publish the total cost of the programme 
which DeKUT did and the fees from First to final year of study of every programme was 
approved by the government. 
 
I therefore wish to inform all the students under the New Funding Model that no school 
fees has been revised and the GoK will therefore fund the students’ fees as per the BAND 
each student is categorized under. 
 
With regards 

 
Elizabeth King’ori 
Ag. Registrar, Academic Affairs & Research 
 
Copy to:  Vice Chancellor 
               Deputy Vice Chancellor A&F Finance Office 
               Deputy Vice Chancellor AA&R  Director ICT   
               Deans/Directors Chairperson of Department 
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